
No. 258 SERVICE 
LETTER 

Piper Aircraft Corporation Lock Haven, Pennsylvania, U.S.A. 

November 30, 1955 

TO: All Distributors, Dealers and Owners 

SUBJECT: PA-22 Fuel Tank Cap 

MODELS AFFECTED: All PA-22 Airplanes 

Recently the C.A.A. issued an Airworthiness Directive No. 55-22-3 
relative to the fuel tank caps on all Piper PA-22 aircraft. 

The identification of both types of cap seems to be quite adequate in 
the directive, however, for the benefit of those who are still unable to dis­
tinguish the old from the new, we have provided sketches un the reven;e side 
of this letter. 

Very truly yours, 

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION 

*~~-
Rolland Boardman 
Service. Manager 

RB:gh 
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PA-22 FUEL CAPS 
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PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION 

LOCK HAVEN, PENNSYLVANIA 
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